April 16, 2018

Alaska
Responsible Fisheries
Management (RFM) Certification

Invitation to Participate:

Alaska RFM Workshop

Thursday 26 April 2018 -
11:00 - 12:00 ESE Brussels
Meeting Room #1125

Hall 11, 3rd Level

Dear Stakeholders and Interested Parties,

The Alaska Seafood Marketing Institute (ASMI) will be hosting a one-hour Alaska RFM workshop at
Seafood Expo Global. An update on RFM will be provided including a program overview. Information on
our participation in the Global Sustainable Seafood Initiative (GSSI) as well as the potential future of FAO
certifications programs will be discussed.

Most importantly, we would like to engage with you directly on how to collaborate and work together in the
future.

If you are unable to attend, we would be happy to meet with you at ASMI's booth in Hall 6 - #1126, 1127
and 1143. If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Regnart at jrregnart@gmail.com or 907-240-
8978.

We look forward to meeting you in Brussels.

Stakeholder Feedback Welcome

We welcome any feedback or questions you may have at fm@alaskaseafood.org.

Visit our website

Alaska Seafood Marketing Institute | 800-478-2903 | fim@alaskaseafood.org | www.alaskaseafood.org

STAY CONNECTED



https://www.alaskaseafood.org/rfm-certification/



https://www.facebook.com/alaskaseafood/
https://twitter.com/alaska_seafood
https://www.instagram.com/alaskaseafood/

